
From: Timothy Rudge <info@greenwaytreesurgery.co.uk>  
Sent: 11 September 2021 18:47 
To: John Adler <john.adler.fpc@outlook.com> 
Subject: Quotation for Tree Survey on Freshford Parish Council land 
 

 
Dear Mr J Adler/Freshford Parish Council 
 
Many thanks for inviting Green Way Tree Surveys to provide a quotation for an arboricultural 
survey on behalf of Freshford Parish Council. 
 
We will be able to put together a management plan, which will give a snapshot of the current 
state of all the trees and highlight urgent issues along with more medium term objectives, 
which will be useful for your budgeting and legal requirements. 
 
The costs for providing this will be: £725 
 
There is no VAT to be added and this quote will remain fixed regardless of any issues we 
may encounter. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course to discuss any queries you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tim Rudge Dip.Arb (RFS) 
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